
 

Our Learning Challenge for this half term 

We cannot believe that this year is drawing to a close 

already! What a year it has been! We have so much more in 

store for the children; this is truly going to be a jam-packed 

half-term. 

Our topic for this half-term is Ancient Greece.  Lots of 

activities are planned for the children to learn all about this 

historical period. We will be reading the book, ‘The 

Adventures of Odysseus’ as part of this topic. This term the 

sex and relationships education (SRE) will also be taught.  

General Information 

Thank you to everyone who supports their child with their 

reading and spelling homework. We cannot tell you enough 

what a difference this makes to their progress in all areas of 

the curriculum. We will continue to push hard in these 

crucial areas to make sure that all children are as equipped 

as possible in preparation for secondary school.  

For the summer term, we will continue to have PE on a 

Friday. Please ensure your child comes to school wearing 

their PE kit on that day.  

Our leavers’ assembly is on Friday 25th July at 2:00 pm in 

school. This will be followed by the Year 6 BBQ and 

rounders event at 3:15 pm.  

If you have any questions about anything at all, then please 

come and see us. 

Many thanks for your continued support, 

Mrs Hands & Mrs Ellis 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Key Dates for Year 6 

Tuesday 17th June – Year 6 Road Safety 
workshop 

Thursday 26th June – Year 6 Leavers’ photo 

Thursday 26th June SRE parents’ meeting at 
3:30 pm 

Week beginning Monday 30th SRE sessions 
start in school 

Monday 7th July – KS2 Sports Afternoon  

Wednesday 9th July to Friday 11th July – Year 
6 transition days at Manor 

Friday 18th July – School of Pop Year 5/6 
production (2pm & 6pm) 

Friday 25th July – Leavers’ assembly in school 
at 2:00 pm 

Friday 25th July – Year 6 BBQ and rounders at 
3:15 pm 
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